
6th June 2018 

NATIONAL CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS 2018 

Date: Sunday 5th August 2018         

Venue: North Granada Domain, Tawa - Wellington 

Important Notes for consideration: 

1. As the National Cross Country Championships are on a Sunday, it is 

important than when you are booking your return flight, that the flights 

(from Wellington) are after 4.30pm. The last race (Masters Women) 

should probably finish at approx. 3.00pm. At the moment, we suggest 

that you fly up arriving before 2pm on Saturday, 4th August to allow time 

for a chance to look over the course. If you fly up on Sunday, there is no 

guarantee that we can supply transport from the Airport. 

2. It is important that you start looking at return flights to Wellington now. 

There has recently been flights at $39 one way. 

3. The Cross Country and Road Committee have organised accommodation 

at the Mecure Wellington Abel Tasman Hotel for the Canterbury team 

on the Saturday night, as well as vans for the team to travel in.  

4. COST – At this stage we are working on approximately $75 for 

accommodation for the Saturday night. We will cover van hire. 

5. REMEMBER – The CCRC will pay a third of your return flights from 

Christchurch to Wellington return and a third of the accommodation if 

you stay with the team. This will be up to a value of $150.00. 

6. CLUB SUBSISDY – Please make sure that you apply to your Club for a 

subsidy in addition to the CCRC subsidy. 

7. After reading all of this, I hope you will seriously consider nominating 

yourself for the Canterbury team.  

8. Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate in contacting me. 

9. The nomination form will be at: 

http://www.athleticscanterbury.org.nz/Sections/Cross-Country-and-

Road 

Yours faithfully, 

Daniel Reese Team Manager and Selector 

(027)2942187, 3386695 daniel.reese63@outlook.com 
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